
 

 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Boone County Regional Sewer District will hold a public hearing on September 8th, 2025, at 
5:30 PM, in the Community Room at Boone Electric Cooperative, 1413 Rangeline Street, 
Columbia, Missouri, 65201.  Details on how to attend virtually are provided below and are 
available by emailing BCRSDCustodian@bcrsd.com, and will be posted on our website 
www.BCRSD.com.  The public hearing is being held in order to meet Level 2 Continuing 
Authority guidelines as stipulated by the Missouri Department of Natural Resources, and to get 
public feedback on the Boone County Regional Sewer Districts Area Wide Management Plan 
and Capital Improvements Plan.  You may also visit www.BCRSD.com to find a tab where these 
plans are posted, with a fillable form to leave comments on the plan. 
 
 
        

 
2025 TIER II; NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Sep 8, 2025, 5:30 – 9:30 PM (America/Chicago) 
 
 

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 
https://meet.goto.com/341620621 

 
You can also dial in using your phone. 

Access Code: 341-620-621 
United States: +1 (408) 650-3123 

 
 

Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 
https://meet.goto.com/install 
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